
 
 

 
From: B. W. St. Clair [mailto:stcl@comcast.net]  
Sent: Monday, December 05, 2011 1:40 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib; Hossein Hashemzadeh; Ryan Sneller 
Subject: Kiowa County 
 
Gentlemen:  Kiowa County has requested analog STAs to cover their lapsed 
licenses -   
  
DK48DW, DK50AA, DK52AA, DK54AB and DK56AG.   
  
They failed to renew their licenses during the last renewal phase due to the 
death of the person who handled their translator matters and the resulting loss 
of historical knowledge and management of FCC matters. 
  
They request a waiver of the December 31, 2011 shut off date for the out of 
core channels.  They will be filing digital STA requests for DK48DW, 
DK50AA and 3 new in-core channels later this week.  They have appropriated 
funds in their 2012 budget year for the conversion to digital and will be placing 
orders for the digital equipment later this week.  They expect delivery of new 
digital equipment in February or March and will cease their analog operation at 
that time.  
  
The County feels it is in the public interest in this rural part of the state to 
continue their analog service until they can complete the purchase and 
installation of equipment for digital operation. 
  
Please let us know if you need any further information.   
  
B. W. St. Clair, Engineering Consultant 
2355 Ranch Drive 
Westminster, CO  80234 
303-465-5742 
stcl@comcast.net 


